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October 28, 2009

Choir Members

Dear Parents of Choir Members,

The choir will be singing at the Remembrance Day Program on November 10, 2009 at 10:30 a.m. They are asked to wear black and white on that day. Parents are more than welcome to come to the program.

We are so excited that the choir will be singing on November 27 at JMH( track) when the Olympic Torch passes through Miramichi. They will be singing “This Land is Your Land”. Hopefully I will have more details for you when we get closer to the date of this event. As we will be singing outside, I am asking that the students try to wear red or white hats, mittens and scarves to represent the colors of Canada.
 I am so pleased with the turnout we have had in choir this year, especially with the amount of boys that have signed up! 

Beth McCarthy

Paula Hache

Lindsay Reid

